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DPH COVID-19 Daily Status Report Update  
 

Atlanta – The Georgia Department of Public Health (DPH) is working to address an issue with the 

COVID-19 testing numbers on the Daily Status Report. This issue only affects the PCR/Molecular 

Reported Today column of the COVID-19 Testing table; no other data in the Daily Status Report 

is impacted. Until the issue can be fixed, we will temporarily remove the PCR/Molecular Reported 

Today column of the COVID-19 Testing table.  

 

Following an update to the data system yesterday, more than 2.6 million tests were incorrectly 

added to the PCR/Molecular Reported Today column of the COVID-19 Testing table. These were 

not new tests or new positive results, nor were they a backlog of tests. These tests and results 

have been included in the Total PCR/Molecular test column since testing began in Georgia – a 

coding error caused a miscount of the tests reported yesterday.  

 

Until the issue with the PCR/Molecular Reported Today column of the COVID-19 Testing table is 

resolved, the daily percent positive can be found by hovering over the map of Georgia or in the 

“COVID-19 Over Time” graph. 

 

We are actively working to resolve this issue to ensure we are providing accurate and transparent 

data about COVID-19 in Georgia. We ask for your continued patience as we address this issue.  

For updates on COVID-19, follow @GaDPH and @GovKemp on Twitter and @GaDPH and 

@GovKemp on Facebook.  
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